TOWN OF WINDERMERE

Virtual Public Information Workshop

 


August 31, 2023
West 5th Avenue Parking Lot: Event & Safety Lighting

PRESENT:

 
Town Manager Robert Smith, Town Council Member Andy Williams, Public Works Director Tonya Elliott-Moore, Mr. John Fitzgibbon, and Town Clerk Dorothy Burkhalter were present.             
1. THE WORKSHOP CALLED TO ORDER

Manager Smith called the public information session to order at 6:00pm.




2. LOW LEVEL LIGHTING AT WEST 5TH AVENUE PARKING LOT – SAFETY

      CONCERNS
a. Presentation

b. Public Input & Discussion
Manager Smith presented examples and explained why lighting is needed.  Ms. Martha Kessler questioned if discussion regarding the pavilion would take place.  Manager Smith stated no, and this workshop is regarding lighting at the 5th Avenue parking lot.  Member Williams questioned if a streetlight/lamp would be installed at the entrance.  Manager Smith stated no.  No further discussion was made.

3.
ADJOURN:

The Public session adjourned at 6:09pm.
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